
From: Ian Weaver
To: North Wales Connection
Subject: North Wales Connection DCO application
Date: 14 September 2018 16:22:19

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55
Application by National Grid for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the North Wales Connection Project
Adequacy of consultation request
 
 
You have notified Denbighshire County Council of the submission of the DCO application for the
above project, and have invited comments on the adequacy of the pre application Consultation
and Publicity undertaken by the applicants on the scheme.
 
On behalf of the County Council, I can confirm:
 

-        The Council was made aware of the scheme through communication in October 2016 –
as an ‘A’ Authority (a County sharing a boundary with one of the Counties in which the
project is located). Denbighshire shares a small length of administrative boundary with
Gwynedd in the area east of Bala, at which point the Pentir Substation is some 50km
away, and overhead line network at Trawsfynydd some 30km.
 

-        As the main developments proposed will be on the Isle of Anglesey and in Gwynedd it is
not considered appropriate to comment on the adequacy of consultation in the areas
primarily affected by the engineering / construction works involved.

 
 
Regards.
 

  

Ian Weaver               

Prif Swyddog Cynllunio                                                                         Principal Planning Officer
                                                                                         
Gwasanaethau Cynllunio a Gwarchod y Cyhoedd                             Planning and Public Protection Service
Cyngor Sir Ddinbych                                                                              Denbighshire County
Council                                           
Caledfryn, Ffordd y Ffair, Dinbych, LL16 3RJ                                      Caledfryn, Smithfield Road, Denbigh, LL16 3RJ
Ffon  01824 706727                                                                             Phone 01824 706727

E-bost    ian.weaver@denbighshire.gov.uk                                     E-mail    ian.weaver@denbighshire.gov.uk

 

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a ni fydd unrhyw oedi wrth ymateb i ohebiaeth a dderbyniwyd yn
Gymraeg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh and there will be no delay in responding to correspondence received in Welsh.
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